Plymouth Township Environmental Advisory Group Meeting Minutes

October 20, 2015

Rick, Dean, David, Mike, Scott, Walt, and Bill in attendance

Notable Updates:

The Environmental Advisory Board made a motion to nominate Markel for the Go Green Award

Members of the Environmental Advisory Board met separately on Sunday, November 1st at Harriet Wetherill Park to walk around and see the progress that has been made and discuss suggested future plans.

New LED lights were purchased for the Community Center and will be installed once the drivers are available.

In September, the Township approved an ordinance expanding JFK park, so township is buying additional park land.